
President’s Message -March 2020 

 

I’m pleased to report that February was filled with 
some great HOA activities – be sure to check our 
Facebook page which showcases our members 
having fun at these events.   

Your Social Committee has planned some great 
events for March as well – watch your email inbox 
for the “HOA Voice Social Invite” which will preview 
all the exciting coming events – and then come to 
the March 10th Social.    

March in Tennessee means that Spring is now just 
around the corner with some nice weather coming – 
perfect for golf.  If you’re a golfer – or think you may want to be one - make sure 
you’ve signed up via TellicoLife for the reinvented HOA Golf program called “HOA 
Golf Scramblers”.  This is all about having fun and the Golf Committee has some 
great themed events planned – for more info please drop by the Golf Table at the 
March Social.   

On March 26th, HOA will conduct it’s second HOA Open Village Meeting at 4pm at 
the Community Church.  Note that we have changed the name of the meeting from 
“HOA General Meeting” to “HOA Open Village Meeting” to more properly reflect that 
the meeting is open and important for all residents of Tellico Village to attend.  
These meetings are an important part of the HOA Advocacy Program to help 
Villagers “Be Engaged – Be Informed – Be Heard”.   For more on the HOA 
Advocacy program be sure to read the Advocacy report later in this Voice.   

Planned topics for the March “HOA Open Village Meeting” are: 

• Rollout of the Tellico Village Irrigation Schedule Recommendations 

• Presentation on the 2020 US. Census and its importance to Tellico Village  

• Presentation by the POA on 2020 Goals 

• HOA Update 

I would like to remind all members of the upcoming primary and local elections - it’s 
important that all residents be registered to vote and then actually vote in both the 
primaries and general elections – to make our Voice heard!   

Lastly, please continue to watch your ‘in-boxes’ for HOA Voice of the Village 
updates so you stay informed and don’t miss out on both Social and Advocacy 
events. 

 

Ken Litke, HOA President 


